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[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you, Madam Vice-President.
Lithuania warmly welcomes the delegation of Albania and commends Albania for its commitment to human rights. Acknowledging the progress that has been made in Albania since the last UPR, especially welcoming the adoption of the Law on the Rights and Protection of the Child, Lithuania would like to recommend Albania the following:
1) To enhance the efforts aimed at combating corruption and fully implement the GRECO’s [Council of Europe´s Group of States against Corruption] recommendations on transparency. 
2) To continue endeavours aimed at combating domestic violence and ensure that all reports of domestic violence are thoroughly investigated and perpetrators are brought to justice.
3) To further promote and protect the rights of persons with disabilities in accordance with its obligations under the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.

Lithuania wishes Albania success in implementing UPR recommendations.

I thank you.



